
 

 
 

Key Stage 4 News Bulletin  
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Celebration Assembly 

Congratulations to the following students who got certificates for their achievements and attitude to learning this half term.  

Student of the Half Term 

 

      10A                       10B              10C                         10D              10E                             10F 

  

 

 

 

 

   Head of Year Award        Head Teacher’s Award 

 

 

 

 

 

 

      

 

 

Sara 

 

 

Paulina 

 

 

Chloe 

 

 

Hannah 

 

 

Maia 

 

 

Karol 

Ellisa 

10B 

Behrad 

10C 

Dear Parents/Carers, 

 

As we come to the end of a short but very busy half term, I want to take a moment to celebrate the fantastic 
achievements of the Year 10 students and all the work that they have been doing in and outside the classroom. 

 

I announced plans for a reward trip in July to recognise students’ hard work and commitment back in January. The 
letters are on ParentPay now.  My goal is for as many students as possible to attend as this is the last reward trip 
that they will get the opportunity to go at FBS! To be eligible, students need to maintain a good Attitude to      
Learning score and have positive net behaviour points. Students have been given an option of four so there is 
something for everyone! 

 

Some Year 10s are now thinking about their mock exams in June. We will be helping with revision skills after the 
Easter break with assemblies and activities in form time to help prepare students. Students can visit the pastoral 
office if they need more information.  

Wishing you all a restful break, and I look forward to seeing everyone back after Easter! The sun has finally arrived! 

 

Ms H Kane 

Head of Year 10 
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Dear Parents/Carers, 

 

Year 11s time at FBS is very quickly coming to an end. This week, we shared our final celebration assembly together 
which was a lovely . 

 

Year 11s have had an extremely busy half term. There have been final GCSE practical exams in Food Technology, 
Design and Technology, Drama and Dance. Alongside this, there has been revision sessions after school and    
Woodhouse students mentoring our students in maths. 

 

Year 11 students have coped extremely well with the added stress of interviews at 6th Form schools and colleges.  

This term culminated with a fantastic Prize Giving Evening on Wednesday 2 April 2025, where we celebrated the 
students fantastic achievements and  successes. 

 

This was the last full term for our Year 11 students before they start their exams. I wish them a restful but also    
productive break. After Easter will mark the final stretch for Year 11’s before the exams begin. I urge them to use 
their time wisely both at home and in school; there isn’t much of it left!  

 

I wish our students and their families a peaceful break. 

 

Ms S Thomas 

Head of Year 11 

Celebration Assembly 

Congratulations to the following students who got certificates for their achievements and attitude to learning this half term.  

Student of the Half Term 
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Alesha 

 

 

Amatullah 

 

 

Omiah 

 

 

Nehir 

 

 

Lev 

 

 

Lily 

Nyapuka  

11B 

Darshan  

11F 
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Dates to Remember 

22 April    First day of Summer Term 1  

2 May   Staff Development Day  

5 May    May Day Bank Holiday  

14 May   Parent/Staff Book Club (LRC)  

19 May    Year 10 work experience week 

26 May    Half Term  

Please click on the link for term dates: link 

For a more comprehensive list of dates, please visit the school website:  Friern Barnet School -  

Wellbeing for students 

Please refer to the wellbeing page on our school website: Support for Mental Health and Wellbeing - 

Friern Barnet School -  

On Firefly you will find information and resources to support mental health, click on the link for further  

information:  link 

     Follow FBS on Instagram and on X  

From Student Services 

Absence 

Please report your child’s absence each day by 8.45am, clearly stating their name, form class and reason for      

absence. You can either call 020 8368 2777 and press Option 1 ‘To report your child absent’ or email:  

attendance@friern.barnet.sch.uk  

For medical or other appointments during the school day, notification is required in advance. Routine                

appointments/check-ups should be made out of school hours wherever possible.  

Non-medical absences 

Permission for all non-medical absences must be authorised by Ms Thomas, Assistant Head Teacher. Please fill in 

a leave of absence form and email it, in advance, and forward it to school@friern.barnet.sch.uk:  APPLICATION-

FOR-SPECIAL-LEAVE-OF-ABSENCE-2024-NEW.pdf  

https://www.friern.barnet.sch.uk/term-dates/
https://www.friern.barnet.sch.uk/
https://www.friern.barnet.sch.uk/parents-and-students/support-for-mental-health-and-wellbeing/
https://www.friern.barnet.sch.uk/parents-and-students/support-for-mental-health-and-wellbeing/
https://friernbarnet.fireflycloud.net/resilient-schools
https://x.com/FBSSchool
https://www.instagram.com/friernbarnetschool/
mailto:attendance@friern.barnet.sch.uk
https://www.friern.barnet.sch.uk/assets/APPLICATION-FOR-SPECIAL-LEAVE-OF-ABSENCE-2024-NEW.pdf
https://www.friern.barnet.sch.uk/assets/APPLICATION-FOR-SPECIAL-LEAVE-OF-ABSENCE-2024-NEW.pdf

